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September 9, 1991

Dear “F2*:

We regret to inform you that we are unable to offer you admission
into the Master of Business Administration program in Business
Management at the American University of Armenia. The application
review process involved careful consideration of the academic
background and preparation of each applicant as well as scores from
the English screening examination of August 10. Unfortunately,
your background was not in one of the fields cited as appropriate
(e.g., mathematics, economics, engineering) for applicants to the
Business Management program. If you wish to consider the
possibility of completing courses in these fields with a view to
reapplying to AUA, we encourage you to make an appointment to speak
with Dean Karamardian, who will be in Yerevan between September 16
and 26.

Our selection was made difficult by the large number of competitive
applications. We regret that yours was not among those selected
for admission.

We greatly appreciate your interest in the American University of
Armenia and wish you success in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
Theony Condos Stepan Karamardian
Director of Admissions Dean, College of

Business Management



